
To be able to import your new A2C access key, you need to remove you current access key first.  

To remove an A2C key: 
 
1. Start up the A2C application and click on the 'Settings' menu option: 

 



2. Select the 'Awarding Organisation Setup' tab: 

  

 

 



3. Click into the drop down menu and choose 'Edexcel' (You may see other awarding bodies here such as AQA/OCR/WJEC etc): 

 

 

 



4. Click on the 'Remove Awarding Organisation' button and the following message will appear: 

 

5. Click on Yes to continue.  Your old key for Edexcel has now been removed. 

To install the new key: 
 
1. Login to Edexcel Online and select’ A2C Services’ from the left hand menu on the home page and click on ‘Request A2C Access’ 

 



2. Click on ‘request A2C access’ you then need to click on the ‘A2C services’ tab again and click on ‘request A2C access’: 

 

 



3. On the next screen you will see the details of which site(s) your key is valid for and the password  (Password removed for illustration purposes): 

 
Note: If you have a multi-site centre and the details on this screen are wrong, please e-mail us on eprocessing@pearson.com so we can correct it. 



4. Click on the ‘Download Access Key’ button and choose the open option (If prompted) or double click on the file once downloaded and your A2C 
application will start up and ask you for the password: 

 

5. Copy and paste the password from Edexcel Online into the box and click ok 

 



6. Once you click OK the A2C application should refresh and you will then see Edexcel listed with the green ‘Ready’ indicator: 

 


